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KERMIT and eSubmission are Now Available

The BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) is advising industry that the KERMIT system, the 
eSubmission portal, as well as Well Reports and Data Downloads, are now available after being down for a 
short outage period. Links to these can be found on our Online Services page.

KERMIT 
The KERMIT system is now available and has been updated to align with the Commission’s new Application 
Management System (AMS), which launches on July 11. These changes were initially communicated in 
INDB 2016-10.

Please note that processes for incident reporting via KERMIT have now returned to normal. Permit holders 
are reminded that they must enter in any minor incidents that took place during the system outage. 

eSubmission 
An expanded version of eSubmission is now available and includes the ability for users to submit additional 
post permit approval submissions, as well as the ability to submit some spatial data previously submitted via 
ePASS. This was outlined in INDB 2016-21. Please note that permit holders must ensure that any activity that 
occurred during the outage period is now submitted via the eSubmission portal. 

For more information on eSubmission and its associated security roles, please see INDB 2016-21 or the 
updated eSubmission Portal User Guide.

All other applications, as communicated in INDB 2016-15, remain offline until 8:30am PST July 11, 2016. 

Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Tim Malcolm
Program Manager, Business Transition Strategy
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Tim.Malcolm@bcogc.ca
250-794-5285
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